
  

HWY 10 Structure Repair 
Public Input Meeting 

January 25, 2024 

 
COMMENT CARD 

 
The North Dakota Department of Transportation (NDDOT) in cooperation with the Federal Highway 
Administration (FHWA) is proposing a structure repair to a bridge located on Highway 10, 4 miles east of 
ND 18 over Swan Creek between Mapleton and Casselton. This project will repair an aging and 
deteriorating structure to increase the lifespan of the bridge. We want to hear your feedback! 

Please share your general comments or questions about the project: 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 

Which Alternative do you prefer? (circle all that apply) 

Alternative A – No Build      Yes  |  No   

Alternative B – Structure Repair   Yes  |  No 

 

Why?  

  

  

 

Please provide your contact information: 

Name: Email:  

Representing:  

Address, City, State, Zip:  

Please return comment cards by February 9, 2023 

Luke Beckermann, Project Manager 

Houston Engineering, Inc. 

1401 21st Ave. N. 

Fargo, ND 58102 

lbeckermann@houstoneng.com 

 


